| POLACE

Nga Pirihimana O Aotearoa

24 July 2015
Mr Brent Wood

Dear Mr Wood
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

I refer to your request dated 31 May 2015 to New Zealand Police in which you requested the
following information under the Official Information Act 1982:

1. Is New Zealand Police paying for support for any ongoing use of Windows XP within
the organisation?
Police are not currently incurring any costs for the ongoing use of Windows XP within the
organisation.

2. How many installations of Windows XP are involved?
Not applicable

3. How long is such support required for (an estimate or state that this has no known

end date is OK)?
Police are currently migrating to a Windows 8.1 environment; this is due to conclude in

November 2015

4. How much is this costing New Zealand Police?
Please refer to the answer to question 1.

5. Do any of the software applications used by New Zealand Police under Windows XP
need any software development to run as required by New Zealand Police on a new
operating system? (ie: they will not run as required without some modification).

Yes

6. If the answer to (5) is yes, how many such software applications are there?
401

7. If the answer to (5) is yes, what is the total cost of migrating such applications?
The cost of this migration process is covered under our agreement with our strategic partner
and as such is commercially sensitive.

8. What is the overall cost of new operating system licences to replace Windows XP in
the New Zealand Police?
New Zealand Police’s Microsoft Licence Agreement has been arranged as part of the All of
Government Microsoft agreement. The cost of this is commercially sensitive.

Yours sincerely

“National Manager: Mobility & Innovation

Safer Communities Together




